

TOWN OF WAREHAM Board of Assessors

54 Marion Rd Wareham, Massachusetts 02571

> Telephone: (508) 291-3160 FAX: (508) 291-3167

Steven F. Curry, MAA, Chairman James M. McCahill Priscilla Porter John T. Donahue, MAA Roxanne Barboza

Thursday, October 8, 2014 @ 5:00 pm

Present: Steven Curry, John Donahue, Priscilla Porter and Jacqui Nichols, Director of Assessment.

Ms. Nichols gave an update on the Reval. She has been speaking with our DOR representative Steve Sullivan in the continuing process of certification. As of today's meeting the state has not given preliminary certification.

A proposal for a Town wide re inspection plan for in house completion was reviewed by the Board in preparation of Town Meeting. Town Meeting is scheduled for October 27, 2014.

The 8 of 58 application by a taxpayer has been reviewed and signed by the Board to be sent to the State for their consideration.

The minutes of the September 24, 2014 were presented for review; a motion to accept was made by Priscilla Porter and second by John Donahue. The Board voted 3-0-0.

The monthly reports, exemptions and excise abatements were reviewed and signed.

The next meeting of the Board is Thursday October 23, 2014 at 5:00 pm.

Motion was made and seconded to adjourn, the board voted 3-0-0 at 5:30 pm.

I certify that the minutes of this meeting are true and correct to the best of my recollection.

Respectfully/

Steven Curry/Chairman-Acting Clerk

A TRUE COPY

TOWN CLERK